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Senator Moore, Representative Abercrombie, Senator Markley and Representative Wood:

Thank you for the opportunity to provide testimony on House Bill 6764 AAC Income
Withholding for Child Support.

The Office of the State Comptroller (OSC) is confident that the process needed to implement
this legislation can be accomplished successfully. The only change this proposal makes for our
office is the method by which child support orders are received. Instead of the orders being
delivered through the mail, they will be delivered electronically.

My office has been working closely with the Department of Social Services on this legislation
and is pleased to support it.

Thank you for your consideration.


